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Get Shopping

Thank you to everyone who volunteered, donated to
and attended the PA events this year. We have been
able to donate £1,675 to charity and spent £6,420 on
PA-Head's Wishlist items while delivering fun events for
everyone. Helping to build our school community!

 News    
June 2023

The St Leonards' Second
Hand Uniform (SHU) shop is
looking for volunteers for
next year. If you are
interested email
shu@stleonards-fife.org

Open

Shop Open
Friday June 30th 

0830-0930

Donations can be left at the
Junior or Senior school
receptions or at the shop on
opening days

The PA-Head's Wishlist for
2022-23 has closed and we
are happy to announce the
awards. 
The aim of the Wishlist items
is to enhance the overall
school experience for as
many pupils as possible (not
just one year group) and to
provide an ongoing
experience.

14 submissions of which 9
were funded totaling
£6,420. 
This was about twice the
yearly allocation but
thought justified by lower
spend during COVID plus a
healthy bank balance.

Outdoor playground
resources (JS)

Beach equipment (JS)
Fishing nets (JS)

2 Wheelbarrows (JS)
2 BBQs (All)

GoPro camera with
bluetooth microphone (All)
Outdoor table tennis table

(SS)
STEM books (SS)

Wellness Trail revamp (All)

Next academic year we will
have 3 PA meetings per
term; 2 in person; i morning
one evening and 1 ZOOM.
These are at varied times to
engage as many parents as
possible. Please come along
and support your PA.

Back to Shool
Back to school BBQ; PA tea
tent, PA information table,
games and lots of fun. A
time to catch up and find
out what is planned!

mailto:pa@stleonards-fife.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StLeonardsParentsAssociation

